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FROM: Lisa Zastrow 
Senior Application Engineer, Axial Business Unit 

DATE: Monday, February 12, 2018 

SUBJECT: Change is in the AERTM Video 

 

Change is in the AERTM  
 

In December 2017, Greenheck launched the new model AER direct drive sidewall propeller fan. AER 
generates up to 30% more airflow than similar sized fans. Now, smaller propeller fans can accomplish 
what a larger fan currently does.  
 
 
To learn more, please click here to watch a brief video on the new 
model AER. 
 
 
Contact me at lisa.zastrow@greenheck.com or your designated 
Greenheck sales support representative if you have questions on 
this product. 
 
 View the new model AER 
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